Hello

I am writing to request delegation status in order to present the Blue Community project to ACE in March 2020 . This project was presented previously in 2018 . After city staff report to the Civic Works Committee the application was received for information. It was directed back to the ACE in April 2019.

We are asking for further hearing and have attempted to address the questions arising from the staff report.

The Blue Community project began in Canada in 2009 through the Council of Canadians and has since been adopted by 52 municipalities globally and 14 communities. A Blue Community

resolves that water and sanitation are human rights

resolves to phase out or ban sale of bottled water at municipal sites and events

resolves to promote publicly owned and operated water and waste water services

London is well positioned to uphold these values that enshrine water as a common resource and public trust.

We hope to present this project to you in person but have succinct advance information to submit beforehand.

Thank you for considering our request, Lynn Brown, chair, Blue Community London